
Crane, Nancy T $3 
From: Barbara Recker [brecker@earthlink.net] 

Sent: Mondav. Auaust 19.2002 852PM 

To: 02-ULLIY 


Crane,'Naniy TSubject: Item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6. 8/19/2002 02-022N-488 
Joseph and BarbaraReeker 

Ask the FDA to delete item 5.9 item No. 6 in the draft guidelines for 

vitamin and mineral supplements. 

Tell them that every citizen is the real gatekeeper for truthful and 

non-misleading information about 

nutrition, and that item 5.9 of the labeling proposal is regressive,

misleading, and not in the best interest 

of the U . S  consumer. Also tell them that item 5 . 9  is in violation of the 

Dietary Supplement Health Act of 1994 

( DSHEA ) .  


Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 


Sincerely Yours 


Joseph and Barbara Recker 


3370 MCGowan Blvd. 

Marion, Iowa 5203 

PS . 

This looks like to me that the drug companies are afraid that they are 

going to lose a lot of money.

The health of all people should be the number 1 priority. Mannatech 

glyconutritionals meets all the 

standards of the DSHEA law. 
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